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From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Sent: Thursday, July 10, 2008 12:01 PM 
To: 'Adrian Angel' 
Subject: RE: Allen Project, RO#0002930 / 325 Martin Luther King Jr. Way, Oakland, CA 
Adrian,
 
Thank you for the update.  I tentatively plan to visit the site around 10:00 am late in the morning 
of July 17 during the injections.
 
Regards,
 
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502
510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org
 
 
 

From: Adrian Angel [mailto:aangel@aeiconsultants.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 09, 2008 3:05 PM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Subject: FW: Allen Project, RO#0002930 / 325 Martin Luther King Jr. Way, Oakland, CA
 
Good Afternoon Mr. Wickham,
 
Just wanted to verify that you received the below email.  In addition, the field injections date has 
been moved to July 17th, 2008.  
 
Thank you.
 
Regards,
 
Adrian M. Angel
Staff Geologist
__________________
AEI Consultants
Environmental and Civil Engineering
Site Mitigation Department
3880 South Bascom Avenue, Suite 112
San Jose, CA 95008 
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(Office) 408.559.7600 ext. 103
(Fax) 408.559.7601
http://www.aeiconsultants.com
 

From: Adrian Angel [mailto:aangel@aeiconsultants.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, July 01, 2008 2:45 PM 
To: 'jerry.wickham@acgov.org' 
Subject: Allen Project, RO#0002930 / 325 Martin Luther King Jr. Way, Oakland, CA
 
Good Afternoon Mr. Wickham,
 
Hope all is well with you and yours.  Just wanted to let you know that AEI is going to commence 
chemical oxidant injections at the above-referenced property the 16th of July.  We will be out 
there all day and if all goes well we will be done in a day, however, if things don’t go as planned 
(ie - the formation not accepting the injectant fluids very well), we may need to mobilize back 
another day (about a week later).
 
In addition, I recently spoke with the company who helped calculate the dosing required for the 
pilot test and we agreed on some minor fine-tuning.   Instead of injecting 480 lbs as specified in 
the Corrective Action Pilot Test Work Plan, we are going to be injecting 720 lbs.  Also, instead of 
doing process monitoring (sampling well MW-3) for once a week for four weeks following the 
final injections, we are going to sample this well (MW-3) twice, one and three weeks following 
the injections.  
 
Just wanted to keep you in the loop with these minor changes.  Should you have any questions 
whatsoever, please reply to this email or contact me at (408) 559-7600.  Thanks Jerry.
 
Regards,
 
Adrian M. Angel
Staff Geologist
__________________
AEI Consultants
Environmental and Civil Engineering
Site Mitigation Department
3880 South Bascom Avenue, Suite 112
San Jose, CA 95008 
(Office) 408.559.7600 ext. 103
(Fax) 408.559.7601
http://www.aeiconsultants.com
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